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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office detectives are investigating
after a man was wounded in a shooting involving two moving vehicles Sunday afternoon in the
Hollywood area.

Deputies responded to the incident about 3:30 p.m. near 6488 Highway 162. They found the
man at the scene of a traffic crash. He was transported to a hospital for treatment of an injury
that was not life-threatening.

An initial investigation revealed that the man was driving a vehicle that was involved in a
gunfight with someone in another vehicle. After a bullet struck him, the man lost control and
crashed into another vehicle that was not involved in the shooting. No serious injuries were
reported in the crash.

Deputies later found the other vehicle believed to have been involved in the shooting.
Detectives are working to identify all the occupants of both vehicles. No arrests have been
made, but the investigation is continuing.

Anyone with information can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.

UPDATE Saturday, April 22, 2023

A suspect has been arrested in connection with this March 26 incident on Highway 162. Jason
Tryell Woods, 23, of Hollywood was arrested by the U.S. Marshals Service fugitive task force
and booked Friday at the Al Cannon Detention Center on two counts of attempted murder.

Neither of the two intended victims were shot. Woods was shot in the exchange of gunfire.

For further details, the arrest affidavits are available upon request to pio@charlestoncounty.org.
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